
 

Your Freedom of Information Act request 

Under the Freedom of Information Act, please could you provide us with the following 
information: 

In the financial years 15/16, 16/17 and 17/18: 

1. How many grants were awarded to organisations in which at least one of the 
outcomes was to provide services to victims of stalking?  

2. What was the total monetary value of these grants?   

3. Which organisations were awarded?  
 

Response 

I write further to your request under the Freedom of Information Act. I set out the 
responses below on behalf of the OPCC 

1. In each financial year, 15/16, 16/17 and 17/18, 2 grants were awarded to 
organisations where the outcome was to provide services to victims of stalking.  
 

2. In 2015/16 the total monetary value was £1,053,524 
In 2016/17 the total monetary value was £1,071,357 
In 2017/18 the total monetary value was £1,071,357 
 

3. Victims Support and Refuge were awarded grants in all 3 financial years. 
 

Right to review 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for 
an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of 
the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to:  
 
The Chief Executive  
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner  
Thames Valley Police Headquarters  
Oxford Road  
Kidlington  
OX5 2NX  
Email: pcc@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk  
 
I trust that this letter sufficiently answers your Freedom of Information Act request. 
However, if there is information which you believe is not included within this 
response then please email or telephone the writer directly in order that I may try to 
assist you further. 
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